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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Purchase of Six New School Buses for 2007-2008 School Year 
 
 Randy McCoy/Kenneth Roberts/George Noflin, Jr. 
 

 
Enclosed for review and consideration is a recommendation that the Board approve 
the purchase of six new school buses for the 2007-2008 school year.  The new buses 
are needed to replenish TPSD bus fleet and to reduce fleet maintenance cost. This 
purchase was approved in the FY08 Budget.   
 
 
 Four 71 Passenger Route Buses $71,850.00 ea. $287,400.00 
 One 51 Passenger Bus w/Child Restraint Seats 86,488.30 ea. 86,488.30 
 One 63 Passenger bus w/Lift 80,594.42 ea. 80,594.42 
  
    $454,482.72   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Ludt (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
 
 

       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


